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It is with immense sadness that we announce the death of a long-standing 
Member, Maureen Halton, who passed away on Saturday 18th January 2025 at 
the age of 86. 
 
Maureen was an active Member of the Club for over 59 years and spent many 
happy hours enjoying the facilities. She was particularly enthusiastic about her 
tennis, golf and latterly croquet. In 2017, following 50 years of membership, she 
became an Honorary Member. Maureen is survived by her husband Nicholas, 
their two daughters and three grandchildren. She will be deeply missed.  
 
Maureen’s funeral will be held at St Elizabeth of Portugal Church, The Vineyard, 
Richmond TW10 6AQ on Wednesday 5th February 2025 at 11:30am. The service 
will be followed by a reception in the Crypt.  
 
Donations in memory of Maureen can be made to Wandsworth Women’s Aid via 
the website, maureenhalton.muchloved.com 
 
Our thoughts are with Maureen’s family and friends at this sad time.  
 


